
1. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 

1.1 HORSESHOE LAKE RESERVE MASTER PLAN 
 
 Peter Davidson was in attendance concerning the proposed Horseshoe Lake dog park. 
 
 Mr Davidson noted that the majority of adjacent residents had signed a petition against the siting 

of the dog park close to a residential area.  He did not see any justification for moving the dog 
park if the proposed BMX park is not to be proceeded with. 

 
 The Board’s decision is recorded under Part B, clause 2 of this report. 
 

 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


